OBJECTION TO PLANNING APPLICATION 2018/1231/T

A developer has put in a planning application to cut down a tree in the garden of 8 Frognal, to build a 'structure’ in the garden. This tree
and indeed the garden is in the conservation area of Redington/Frognal, borough of Camden and special consideration should be given
to preserving the environment in a conservation area. The tree forms an important part of the landscape and there is no reason why a
developer should be allowed to chop it down against the wishes of long term residents. As a council you have made a commitment to a
greener Camden and sites of nature conservation and biodiversity, we expect you to honour this in your actions and reject this wholly
unnecessary planning application that has no social benefit. We need you to support your commitment to preserving the environment in

this conservation area.

We strongly oppose this wholly unnecessary planning application because we are committed to preserving the architectural heritage and
beauty of Hampstead. We believe residents voices should be listened to and we urge the council to reject planning application
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Promoted by Jonathan Harty on behalf of your Labour candidates all at 7 Crowndale Road, London, NW1 1TU.
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OBJECTION TO PLANNING APPLICATION 2018/1231/T

A developer has put in a planning application to cut down a tree in the garden of 8 Frognal, to build a ’structure’ in the garden. This tree
and indeed the garden is in the conservation area of Redington/Frognal, borough of Camden and special consideration should be given
to preserving the environment in a conservation area. The tree forms an important part of the landscape and there is no reason why a

developer should be allowed to chop it down against the wishes of long term residents. As a council you have made a commitment to a

greener Camden and sites of nature conservation and biodiversity, we expect you to honour this in your actions and reject this wholly
unnecessary planning application that has no social benefit. We need you to support your commitment to preserving the environment in
this conservation area.

We strongly oppose this wholly unnecessary planning application because we are committed to preserving the architectural heritage and

beauty of Hampstead. We believe residents voices should be listened to and we urge the council to reject planning application
2018/1231/T.
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Promoted by Jonathan Harty on behalf of your Labour candid all at 7 Crowndale Road, London, NW1 1TU.
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